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Campus Ministry

Ministry for the fall 
2020 semester may 
look a little different, 
but CCM’s leaders 
are excited for new 
opportunities.

Father Peter Tremblay 
puts his woodworking 
skills to the ultimate 
test, building a new 
altar for CCM’s Masses.

Did CCM reach their 
goal of 300 donations 
and the “Pie the Priest” 
challenge? Find out 
inside!

CCM students practice smiling while 
wearing their masks! We are joyful to be 
able to gather and praise God together 

even during challenging times.
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2020 CCM SERVANT LEADERS:
Maddie Gall, President

Courtney Kollar, Vice President
Matthew Bland

Elizabeth Czenczek
Ellie Gaudin

Madie Hotaling
Claire McGrath

Abbie Mulleavey
Olivia Nowakowski
Victoria Sardegna

Ashton Warne

2020 ENGAGEMENT INTERNS:
Raquel Burns

Camilla Manning
Janie McCarthy

Kelly O’Neil

ADVISORY BOARD:
Mandy Nelson, Chair, P’20

Paul and Renee Armstrong, P ‘22 
Maggie Bergin, P’21

Kristen Burke, ‘18
Joanne Callahan, P’22

Jim Grady, P ‘22 
Kevin Krasinski

Michael and Colleen LoGrande, P’21
Mark McCaffrey, P’21, P’23

Sally Rabbitt, P ‘22 
Jacqueline Serany, ‘12

Robert and Elizabeth Siletzky
Cindy Touloupas, P’13

DIOCESAN STAFF:
Campus Minister and Associate 

Chaplain for Catholic Life
Fr. Peter C. Tremblay, OFM Conv.

ptremblay@elon.edu
336-278-7355

Director of Catholic Life
Trung Huynh-Duc

tduc@elon.edu

Student Ministry Coordinator
Leah Breindel

lbreindel@elon.edu

Student Engagement Coordinator
Kaitlyn Sendzik

ksendzik@elon.edu

Campus Ministry

The start to the 2020-21 year at Elon has 
certainly been unlike any other. There 

was excitement when we were informed 
that students would be returning back to 
campus. While those of us in Catholic 
Campus Ministry had been getting used to 
streaming Masses and Zoom meetings with 
students, it is hard to truly journey in faith and 
discipleship when everything is virtual.
     At the same time, there was trepidation 
with COVID-19 continuing to spread. 
However, we did not let that stop us from 
having a vibrant ministry! We introduced 
some new guidelines around the celebration 
of in-person Mass and made some changes to 
our event planning. CCM President Maddie 
Gall shares some of her thoughts:
     “Elon has done a great job preparing for 
our arrival, and, as an organization, CCM has 
placed student comfort at the top of the list, 
which I appreciated. Obviously, there have 
been so many changes to how we operate as 
a ministry, but these changes are necessary 
and do not stray from our mission. Our events 
are typically outside now to allow for better 
social distancing and we now have three 
weekend Masses so students can have more 
options. Even with all of these changes, our 
ministry and leadership team has thoughtfully 
prepared different ways to adjust our events to 
serve the students while also being very safe. 
     There is so much to look forward to this 

semester. As a senior, I am excited for fall 
retreat as this is one of my final large CCM 
events. I am also excited for what our team 
has planned, as we have created events 
intentionally to help the first-years find their 
home in CCM just as I did. Lastly, I am just 
excited to grow closer with the leadership 
team as they have so quickly become some of 
my closest friends at Elon.”
     Regarding changes around planning, CCM 
Vice President Courtney Kollar added:
     “Most of the adjustments I’ve made as a 
Servant Leader have been approached with a 
positive attitude. I feel there is a greater need 
to engage and support our community now 
more than ever. Whenever I meet new people 
and try to welcome them into our ministry, I 
cherish the fact that I can be near people at 
all. Some of the CCM meetings I’ve attended 
have been online (which was not too bad of 
a change), and in those meetings, our CORE 
Team constantly brainstorms ways how we 
can better serve our Elon Community in the 
midst of a pandemic. I have confidence that 
we’ll be able to alter events that promote 
safety, smaller numbers, and social distancing 
by hosting events outside and in larger 
locations and by catering food at events where 
we’ve normally cooked ourselves. While 
times are different now than they were in 
previous years, I keep my motivation high to 
still make it a great year.”

With good weather, CCM can still hold events such as the Holland House Barbecue to 
welcome first-year students into the ministry!



As a child, I was always by my father’s side. I’d try 
to help him do everything around the house from 

cutting the grass to building a new addition onto our 
home. I love building and making things. My favorite 
toy as a kid was Legos for this reason. When I entered 
religious life, I immediately developed a woodworking 
hobby.  I felt the need to keep making things and getting 
my hands dirty. The very first project that I ever made was 
a Paschal Candle stand for our small friary chapel. It was 
awful! Most first attempts at anything new are. That first 
project was completed over 16 years ago.    
     One part of woodworking that I love is the use of 
hand tools. I tend to prefer the use of hand planes, 
handsaws, chisels, and other old-fashioned tools to 
power tools. There is something deeply meditative and 
almost prayerful in woodworking this way. I like to think 
that there is a strong similarity between these tools and 
techniques of working wood to the way that St. Joseph 
taught Jesus to do carpentry in Nazareth.
     Since I first began woodworking, I have made dozens 
of things. But until now, I have never made another item 
that was to be used for Mass. Our current altar was built 
by the local Knights of Columbus in 1995. It has served 
our community very well all these years, but it is long 
past due for a replacement. Our altar needs to be stored 
in a closet after every Sunday Mass since we worship in a 
borrowed space. So, there is a need for portability and for 
the altar to be disassembled and reassembled regularly.  I 
spent months trying to come up with a beautiful, easy to 
use, and sturdy design to meet our requirements. 
     Finally, I wanted to continue the tradition of all things 
“Elon oak.” The name Elon means “oak” in Hebrew. 
Everything around here is oak tree-themed. Whenever an 
oak tree is felled on campus, whether for a construction 
project or from a storm, the wood is milled into lumber. 
This lumber is available for anyone to use to make things 
for the students or the university. It was clear that any 
new altar for Elon Catholic Campus Ministry needed to be 
made from Elon oak. The trees that gave our university 
its name now give the wood for the altar upon which 
God gives us His very self at every Mass.  After nearly 100 
hours of tough work (oak is very hard wood), our new 
altar is complete! It is with great pride that I give this altar 
to CCM to be a central part of our worshipping the Lord 
for decades to come.

By Fr. Peter C. Tremblay, OFM Conv.

Father Peter spent nearly 100 hours designing, building, 
and finishing CCM’s new altar!

Diocese of Raleigh Bishop Luis Rafael Zarama blessed 
the altar at CCM’s Mass of the Holy Spirit.

Elon parent, Russ Smith P’15, assisted Father Peter with 
the build and helps to show the altar to Elon President 
Connie Book.



Catholic Campus Ministry at Elon University is incredibly grateful 
for the generous financial support we have received over the past 
year. We rely on our donors as our primary revenue source to fund 
our programs, events, supplies, and personnel. The following list 
recognizes all donors who made a financial gift to Catholic Campus 
Ministry during the Elon fiscal year from June 1, 2019 - May 31, 
2020. Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of this 
list. Please send any questions to T Huynh-Duc at tduc@elon.edu.

The Servant Leadership Circle* 
($25,000 +)
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Darling
Mr. and Mrs. James Field
The Flatley Foundation

St. Francis of Assisi Circle* 
($10,000 - $24,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Peck

St. Clare of Assisi Circle* 
($5,000 - $9,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Dagit
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Janis
Mrs. Margaret Keenan
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Misurek
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Simon
Vanguard Charitable Endowment Program

St. Anthony of Padua Circle* 
($2,500 - $4,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Armstrong
Mr. Thomas Cafasso
Mr. and Mrs. John Campbell
Julia M. Cullen Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jose Puig
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Podgorski, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Siletzky
Dr. Michael Touloupas and Dr. Cynthia Touloupas

St. Bonaventure Circle* 
($1,500 - $2,499)
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Feather
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome Free, Jr.
Gap International
Mr. Richard Golec
Mr. John Hoofnagle and Ms. Marie Royals-Hoofnagle
Mr. and Mrs. Michael LoGrande
Mr. and Ms. Brian McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Onan
Porter Family Match - Elon Day
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Rabbitt
Dr. Lee Remington-Boone and Mr. Jeffrey Boone
Schwab Charitable Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Smith

* Parent, alumni, faculty, and staff donors who have made 
gifts of $1,500 or more (not including Offertory collections) 
are recognized by Elon as members of The Elon Society, the 
university’s premier donor recognition society for annual giving.

Campus Ministry

Names in bold are members of Elon CCM’s San Damiano Society, donors who have given to CCM for four + consecutive years.

Giving 
    Circles



Ms. Elizabeth Bennett
Ms. Margaret Bergin
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Buzby
Mr. and Mrs. John Casey
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Connly
Mr. and Mrs. Dominic D’Ambrosio
Mr. and Mrs. James Grady
Ms. Margaret Graham
Ms. Michelle Heit
Mr. and Mrs. William Henry, Jr.
Mr. Ian Howell
Mr. and Mrs. Trung Huynh-Duc

Dr. Maria Iruela and Mr. Jeffry Fritts
Mr. and Mrs. Neil Jinkins
Mr. and Mrs. Bert Klein
Mr. and Mrs. John Laguzza
Dr. Richard Letvak and Dr. Susan 
     Letvak
Mr. and Mrs. Richard H. Lippert
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Lutes
Mr. Declan Maguire and Ms. Lisa 
     Capodici
Mr. and Mrs. Steven McCord
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Mendoza

Dr. Kimberly Mercurio and 
     Mr. James Mercurio
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Overman
Mr. and Mrs. James Pajk
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Pasztor
Mr. and Mrs. David Peoples
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Petnuch
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Phipps
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Purcell
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Robards
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Sadowski
Mr. and Mrs. Robin Sardegna

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Schrage
Ms. Jacqueline Serany
Mr. Gary Sheehan
Ms. Genevieve Street
Mr. John Sudol
Mr. and Mrs. George Theofel
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Witsoe

St. Joseph of Cupertino Circle ($250 - $499)

St. Marianne Cope Circle ($500 - $999)

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Allison
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Baldwin
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Baranik
Mr. George Beckelhymer
Ms. Patricia Bilka
Ms. Bella Book
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Brookins
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Buckingham
Dr. Ann Bullock and Mr. Scott 
     Bullock
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Clement
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D’Abrosca
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Daniele
Mr. and Mrs. Claudio Del Vecchio

Dr. Suzanne DeSantis and 
     Mr. Robert DeSantis
Mr. and Mrs. George DiGrande
Dr. and Mrs. Jonathan Dooley
Dr. and Mrs. James Dorociak
Mr. Brian Dudiak
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Edwards
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Forrest
Dr. and Mrs. Lee Frueh
Dr. and Mrs. Timothy Hall
Mr. and Mrs. David Harrison
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hoover
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Jarek
Ms. Jerita Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. David Kammen
Ms. and Mrs. F. Paul Koonts
Ms. Martha Krall
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Krasinski
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Krill
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Kuveke
Ms. Carol Lisanti
Mr. and Mrs. George Mackenzie IV
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Marzen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Mataconis
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel McCool
Mr. and Mrs. David McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Ochsner
Mr. and Mrs. Craig O’Neill

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Porro
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Rubeo
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rundle
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Smeaton
Mr. and Mrs. David Tamayo
Dr. and Mrs. Matthew Valle
Mr. and Mrs. Chistopher Ventresca
Dr. Anthony Weaver and 
     Dr. Lauren Haldeman
William E & Juliana P O’Neill 
     Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Wisniewski

Upperclassmen also enjoyed the annual Holland House BBQ.CCM’s Engagement Interns come together for a planning meeting.

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Alef
Mr. and Mrs. Bradstreet Barton
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Burky
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Callahan
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Czenczek
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Dauenhauer

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dellapa III
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Mr. Kevin Fitzpatrick
Mr. and Mrs. James Gaudin, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James Hartman
Dr. and Mrs. Christopher Leupold

Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Lippert
Mr. Humberto Mendoza and 
     Ms. Luz Lourdes Moreno
Mr. and Mrs. Edmond Moriarty III
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ruwitch
The Standard

Mr. and Mrs. John Trainor
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Troutman
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Vatter

St. Maximilian Kolbe Circle ($1,000 - $1,499)

Names in bold are members of Elon CCM’s San Damiano Society, donors who have given to CCM for four + consecutive years.



Ms. Maya Aboutanos
Mr. and Mrs. Bonaventure Agata
Ms. Grace Ahlering
Mr. and Mrs. John Anderson, Jr.
Anonymous
Anonymous
Dr. Stephen Bailey and Dr. Elizabeth 
     Bailey
Ms. Brittany Barton
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Bell
Mr. and Mrs. John Bennett
Ms. Elizabeth Bilka
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Blumb
Mr. and Mrs. James Bowles
Ms. Leah Breindel
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bridwell
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Broadhurst
Dr. Carol Brown
Mr. Garrett Bullock
Ms. Kristen Burke
Ms. Raquel Burns
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Butler
Mr. Anthony Cancro
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Cannon
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Cantalupo
Ms. Elizabeth Canto
Dr. and Mrs. John Canto
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Carden
Dr. Marina Cardillo and Mr. Terry 
     Pratt
Ms. Anne Carr
Ms. Melinda Casey
Ms. Anne Catanese
Ms. Elizabeth Cerrito
Mr. Kenneth Cheek and 
     Ms. Rebecca Casp-Cheek
Ms. Lisa Chester
Dr. Amanda Chunco and Mr. Martin 
     Ferris
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Chybrzynski
Mr. and Mrs. James Clark
Dr. Jeffrey Clark and Dr. Laura Clark
Dr. Lee Ann Clements and 
     Mr. Jeffrey Clements
CMP Contracting, Inc.

Ms. Sallie Collamore
Mrs. Lauren Connolly
Mr. Patrick Cooney
Mr. and Mrs. Wallace Cooney
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Cornejo
Ms. Amanda Corso
Ms. Theresa Costa
Dr. Joseph Cote
Mr. Jordan Cottle
Mr. John Covello and Ms. Paula 
     Sollami-Covello
Ms. Kara Cowdrick
Ms. Catherine Coyle
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Coyle
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Creel
Ms. Elizabeth Cretel
Ms. Elizabeth Czenczek
Dr. Kwadwo Dakwa and 
     Mrs. Lorean Thelwell-Dakwa
Mr. and Mrs. Joel Rey David
Mr. Samuel Davidson
Ms. Kelsey Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Royce Day
Ms. Stephanie Debord
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Delaney
Ms. Lisa Diskin
Mr. Matthew Dobson
Mr. Joseph Dolgetta and 
     Mrs. Domenica Chiodi
Mr. Patrick Donohue
Mr. Daniel Dorociak
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Duffy
Ms. Barbara Dunning
Mr. and Mrs. Lucas Durr
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Egan
Ms. Victoria Egan
Mr. Ray Eveland
Mr. Francis Fannon
Mr. Robert Feather
Mr. and Mrs. William Feldhues
Ms. Josephine Feyrer
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Folger
Ms. Sydney Forsyth
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Fortunato
Franciscan Friars - Burlington, NC

Ms. Caroline Free
Ms. Emma Fritts
Ms. Melissa Gaisser
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Gall
Ms. Madeline Gall
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Gardner
Ms. Robin Gary
Ms. Eleanor Gaudin
Mr. Robert Geck
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle Giampietro
Ms. Patti Gibbons
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Gonzalez
Mr. and Mrs. John Gornto, Jr.
Ms. Annmarie Graham
Graham Holdings Company
Mr. Seth Gross
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Gwinnett
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Habeeb
Ms. Ashley Halinski
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Hall
Mr. and Mrs. John Harkes
Mr. and Mrs. John Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. David Headden
Dr. Catherine Heilman and 
     Mr. Kevin Heilman
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Helms
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Herlihy
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Hodnett
Mr. and Mrs. Rodney Holt
Ms. Ireland Horan
Mr. Timothy Horan and Mrs. Kymm 
     Bradley-Horan
Mr. and Mrs. George Hotaling
Ms. Madeleine Hotaling
Ms. Katherine Howell
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Hrinuk
Ms. Renee Janis
Ms. Jacqueline Johnson King
Ms. Kayleigh Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Johnson
Ms. Olivia Jung
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Kachris
Mr. and Mrs. James Keefe
Ms. Emily Keller
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Keller
Ms. Rebecca Kimock
Ms. Melissa King

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Kleinschmidt
Mr. Brian Kollar
Ms. Courtney Kollar
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Kollar
Mr. Michael Kopczynski
Ms. Allison Kornacki
Mrs. and Mr. Nancy Kraeger
Mr. Matthew Krause
Mr. and Mrs. John Kriener
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Kunihiro
Ms. Elisa Langille
Dr. Karen Lankisch and Mr. Paul 
     Lankisch
Ms. Caroline Lanzarone
Mrs. Katie Leach
Ms. Michalene Lee
Mr. Thomas Lee and 
     Ms. Michalene Johnson
Ms. Alicia Leja
Mr. and Mrs. William Little
Mr. and Mrs. John Lord III
Ms. Meredith Mackenzie
Mr. and Mrs. Alan MacQueen
Ms. Alana Maguire
Mr. Paul Malchodi and Ms. Rheta 
     Roeber
Mr. Andrew Marangola
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Maresca
Ms. Katherine Mars
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Martello
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Martin
Mr. Joseph Mastrosante
Ms. Kristina Mazzola
Mr. and Mrs. Mark McCaffrey
Ms. Janie McCarthy
Ms. Tricia McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. James McDermott
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher McGrath
Ms. Claire McGrath
Ms. Nancy McGrath
Mr. and Mrs. Donogh McGuire
Mr. and Ms. Thomas McGuire
Ms. Mary McMahon
Ms. Maria Mendoza
Ms. Maryann Mennella
Mr. Robert Metzler and Mrs. Mary 
     Louise Carnevale

President Book chats with students at CCM’s Sunday Supper.

Students roast marshmallows at CCM’s on-campus Fall Retreat.

Guardian Angels Society ($1 - $499)

Names in bold are members of Elon CCM’s San Damiano Society, donors who have given to CCM for four + consecutive years.



Mr. and Mrs. Luis Miniet
Mr. and Mrs. John Mischler
Mr. and Mrs. James Mobley
Mr. and Mrs. James Moody
Ms. Georgia Morrison
Mr. and Mrs. Elias Mozloom
Ms. Abbigail Mulleavey
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Mulleavey
Mr. and Mrs. Hector Murillo, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Murray
Ms. Samantha Murray
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Neff
Ms. Cecilia Nelson
Ms. Heather Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Nelson
Mr. Andrew Novinski
Mr. and Mrs. John Nowakowski
Ms. Bailey Numbers
Mr. Matthew Oertel
Lt. Col. and Mrs. Pete Oertel
Ms. Maria Oliva
Mr. Timothy O’Sullivan
Ms. Peyton Otis
Mr. Milford Pace
Ms. Dana Pajk
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Palsha
Mr. and Mrs. Samuele Pardini
Ms. Julia Parrish
Mr. Charles Peck
Mr. and Mrs. Francisco Perez
Mr. Ryan Petnuch
Mr. Christopher Pottorff
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Pottorff
Mr. and Mrs. Derek Powers
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Preudhomme
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Principi
Mr. Nicolas Principi
Ms. Jane Prue
Mr. Fernando Puig
Mr. Charles A. Racioppo
Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Racioppo
Mr. and Mrs. Kory Radford
Ms. Halie Reed
Mr. John Rhodes
Ms. Pamela Ridout
Ms. Carmen Rivera-Frain
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Rocheleau
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Rogers
Ms. Terri Rooks
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Ruffe
Ms. Carrie Ryan
Mr. and Mrs. John Ryan
Dr. Sandra Rygg and Mr. Steven 
     Rygg
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Sadlowski
Ms. Victoria Sardegna
Mr. and Mrs. Heath Sawyer
Dr. Michael Schmiederer and
     Dr. Jodean Schmiederer
Mr. Julio Segovia and Mrs. Angela 
     Ferrari Segovia

Ms. Chelsea Semeraro
Ms. Laura Senackerib
Ms. Kaitlyn Sendzik
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Sendzik
Mr. Brian Sharnsky
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Sharpe
Ms. Jessica Simermeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Alexis Smislova
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Seth Smith
Mr. and Mrs. John Somerville
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Stafford
Mr. and Mrs. John Stanchina
Ms. Taylor Stephens
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Stinehelfer
Mr. and Mrs. James Sturtevant
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Sulva, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Sword
Ms. Rachel Sword
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Teklits
Ms. Shannon Temlak
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Temming
Mr. and Mrs. Ren Thorne III
Ms. Marina Thornton
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Thornton
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Tiedge
Ms. Emily Trainor
Ms. Katherine Tremblay
Fr. Peter Tremblay, OFM Conv.
Ms. Tami Tritch
Mr. Daniel Ursu
Mr. and Mrs. Aresky Valdes
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Valente
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Van Note
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell Varner
Mr. John Walkowski
Mr. Joseph Walsh
Mr. Joseph Ward, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Ward
Ms. Ashton Warne
Mr. Christian Wensel and 
     Ms. Vicky Rossi
Dr. and Mrs. Steven White, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. David Whitehead
Mr. Eric Whitehead
Mr. Ryan Whitehead
Mr. Aubrey Wilkerson
Mr. Cameron Wilson
Dr. Rachel Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Winkel
Mr. Christopher Wood
Ms. Rachel Yates
Mr. and Mrs. Demetrios Zaharis
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Zamborsky III
Ms. Suzanne Zimmermann
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Zimpelman
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Zitelli, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Zubov

2019-2020 FINANCIAL REPORT

Totals for CCM

“Pie the Priest” Challenge

raised

total donations

That’s an increase of 136% from 2019! 

We were just a little short of our goal of 300 donations to 
pie Father Peter. Will he graciously receive a pie in the face 
anyway? Stay tuned!

Thank you to all who made a donation to support our 
students and their Catholic faith, especially our Matching 
Gift Challenge donors: Greg and Sandy Janis P’20, Gerald and 
Cheryl Misurek GP’22, Ralph and Mandy Nelson P’20, Jose 
and Janette Puig P’21, and Michael and Angie Simon P’17. If 
you would like to support Catholic Campus Ministry, please 
make your gift at: org.elon.edu/ccm/makeagift

$66,417.58

281

03|05|20



SUNDAY MASS LIVE STREAM

Join us every Sunday morning as we live 
stream the 10:00 a.m. Mass from the Elon 

University campus. Tune in by going to 
org.elon.edu/ccm/live

fb.com/ElonCatholic @ElonCCM youtube.com/ElonCCM


